
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Oneonta Montessori School! We have put together a summer program 

enriched with hands on learning and stimulating activities; in house entertainment, animal 

interactions, gross motor skill challenges, and good ol’ fashion fun.  

We want to make sure your little one is able to get adjusted as soon as possible; able to say 

goodbye with a happy face, competent in new surroundings, communicate needs verbally, 

work independently, follow basic routines, build a relationship of trust with teachers & 

make new friends.  Our teachers will work with your children throughout the summer, 

setting individualized goals and encouraging strengths.  Our current preschoolers are very 

good role models.   They will welcome your child with friendship and kindness; helping 

your little ones feel safe, happy, and at ease.   

During the summer your child will grow in leaps and bounds, and when the new school year 

begins in September, will be ready for all the exciting challenges we have planned for them.  

We look forward to having your preschooler participate in our exciting summer camp and 
guarantee a fun and exciting time.  If there is anything we can do to help you or your 
preschooler feel more comfortable, please stop by the office and let us know. We are glad 
to help! 

Once again, Welcome to our fabulous school! 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                        

Ms Fiona  

  


